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SECTION ACTIVITIES SINCE CHARLESTON 

Appointment of a local cabinet (council) by the new Section Representative 

Meeting of the new cabinet on May 31, 2009 

Recognition of the new (2009) promotees was accomplished with an article and picture in the 

local newspaper. 

July 8, the cabinet met to complete plans for the Awards Banquet to be held in August. 

On August 7, the Annual Bishop’s Awards Banquet was held with presentation of Awards and 

Diplomas to Promotees and new members. Special Awards were presented to former Section 

Representative, Sir Erwin Engert and his wife, Lady Julie Engert. These awards were presented 

by Bishop Glen John Provost for the years of outstanding service they have given to the Order.  

The attendance at this event was great. We had 35 persons including 5 clergy members on hand. 

 

An Honorarium of $400.00 was given to the Lieutenancy in recognition of the services of Sir 

Engert as the long time Section Representative. 

 

Several of our members have served as escorts for the Bishop at the 9:30am Mass at the 

Cathedral on certain Sundays. These escort duties have been in conjunction with other knightly 

Orders. 

 

On August 22, Holy Sepulchre Members were out in large numbers at a Seminarian Bar-Be-Que 

that was sponsored by the local SERRA Club. This is an Annual event that is given for the 

seminarians and their families as they prepare to return to school. 

 

Submitted by, 

Bernard R. Beaco 

Section Representative 

 

 


